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To the members of the Committee, 
 
 
I am writing to you regarding marriage.  
 
I understand marriage to be a lifelong union between a man and a woman only. 
 
I urge you to support this understanding, as I feel it is vital for kids to have both a father and a mother. 
This family unit is the basis of our society.  
 
Please don’t shift the foundations of our society, otherwise the whole house may fall down. 
 
Regards, 
 
Scott Stoll 


